
Meet the Candidates at UMF 

A conversation with the local Maine Legislature Candidates 
 
 

When: Wednesday, October 2nd at 6:30 p.m. 
  
Where: University of Maine at Farmington campus in Lincoln Auditorium in the Roberts 
Learning Center. 
  
Members of the public are invited to a question and answer session featuring 
candidates running for the Maine Legislature this November to learn more about their 
positions on current issues.  
 
Candidates will include: 
Senator Russell Black and  Katie O'Donnell, candidates for Maine Senate District 
5;  Representative Randy Hall and Greg Kimber, candidates for House of 
Representatives District 74 (Wilton); and Randy Gauvin and Steve Bunker, candidates 
for House of Representatives District 75 (Farmington).  
 
The event is moderated by Tom Saviello. 
  
The event takes place at 6:30 p.m., on Wednesday, Oct. 2, 2024, on the University of 
Maine at Farmington campus in Lincoln Auditorium in the Roberts Learning Center. 
  
Questions from the public for the candidates can be directed to the Daily Bulldog at 
thedailybulldog@gmail.com for consideration. Questions should be submitted by 
Wednesday, September 25th. 
  
For more information on the event contact the Franklin County Chamber of Commerce 
at 207-778-4215 or by email at director@franklincountymaine.org.  
  
The event is organized by the Franklin County Chamber of Commerce and UMF. It is a 
Mt. Blue TV and Daily Bulldog Production. It will be livestreamed at www.mtbluetv.com. 
 
You can also contact:  
April Mulherin  
UMF Associate Director for Media Relations  
office: 207-778-7081  
cell: 207-491-0064 april.mulherin@maine.edu 
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